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Dear Project Team,

 

Further to the Secretary of States letter of the 5th November 2019 please see
letter attached for your records.

 

kind regards,

 

 

Andy Reading

Principal Planning Officer - Policy

Planning Policy

Inward Investment and Growth

Sedgemoor District Council

 

Direct Dial:  01278 435284

Email:  andrew.reading@sedgemoor.gov.uk

 

Follow Sedgemoor District Council on Twitter:
http://twitter.com/#!/SedgemoorDC

We aim to always comply with the General Data Protection Regulation; If you would like to know how we process your personal
information, please refer to the Privacy Notice at: https://www.sedgemoor.gov.uk/privacy

Disclaimer:

Views:
The views expressed in this electronic communication are those of the writer and not, unless otherwise stated, the views of
Sedgemoor District Council.

Confidentiality:
The addressee(s) of this electronic communication shall treat its content in confidence and take all reasonable steps to ensure it is
not accessed or made available to any third party. Sedgemoor District Council will not be liable for any unauthorised access to the
contents during transit or whilst stored on electronic media outside of its direct control.

Viruses:
Sedgemoor District Council take all reasonable steps to ensure that this communication and any attachments are virus free,
however, the Council cannot accept liability in respect of any complaint arising as a result of this message or its attachments.
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Sedgemoor District Council


A303 Sparkford to Ilchester
Dualling Case Team
The Planning Inspectorate
Eagle Wing 3/18
Temple Quay House
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 6PN


Bridgwater House, King Square, Bridgwater,
Somerset, TA6 3AR
Tel: 0300 303 7805
DX: 745440 Bridgwater 7
Website: www.sedgemoor.gov.uk


Development Management
Reference: 99/19/00295
Contact: Mr A Reading
development.management@sedgemoor.gov.uk


Date: 19 November 2019


Dear Sir/Madam


Application by Highways England ("the Applicant") for an Order granting
Development Consent for the A303 Sparkford to illchester Dualling


Request for comments from the applicant and other addressees on the application
for the proposed A303 Sparkford to illchester Dualling


I write further to a letter from the Secretary of State for Transport (dated 5th November
2019) setting out a number of issues on which the Secretary of State would be grateful if
Highways England could provide further clarification and information on. Sedgemoor District
Council were copied into this letter as an interested party.


I can confirm that Sedgemoor District Council has no comments to make on the areas of
clarification sought. We note that Somerset County Council and South Somerset District
Council are the host authorities and have previously input extensively into the DCO process.


Yours faithfully


Andrew Reading
Principal Planning Officer – Policy
On behalf of Development Manager - Inward Investment and Growth


We aim to comply with current Data Protection legislation; please refer to our Privacy Notice at
www.sedgemoor.gov.uk/planningprivacy
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